
             

             

   

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

        March 5, 2019 

 

 

         

    

Ms. Sassower: 

 

On February 15, 2019, we received your FOIL request regarding judicial salary increases. 

 

Attached is the Commission on Legislative, Judicial, and Executive Compensation’s Final 

Report on Judicial Compensation. Additionally, page 21 of both the 2018-2019 enacted budget, 

available at: http://public.leginfo.state.ny.us/STATDOC/LJB18.PDF and the 2019-2020 

executive budget, http://public.leginfo.state.ny.us/STATDOC/LJB19.PDF specifically detail the 

General State Charges for the Judiciary Budget. You can access additional past budgets online 

at: https://www.budget.ny.gov/pubs/archive/index.html.  

 

If you have any questions or if I can be of any further assistance, please let me know.  

 

        Sincerely, 

        Robin L. Marilla 

 

 

Public Information Office 
Robin Marilla 

Records Access Officer 
 

THE ASSEMBLY 

STATE OF NEW YORK 

ALBANY 
 
 
 
 

Room 202 
Legislative Office 

Building 
Albany, New York 12248 

(518) 455-4218 

http://public.leginfo.state.ny.us/STATDOC/LJB18.PDF
http://public.leginfo.state.ny.us/STATDOC/LJB19.PDF
https://www.budget.ny.gov/pubs/archive/index.html

